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Members present: Mary Brown, Osee Mallio, Travis Bowie, Steven Chandler, Jackie Petrouski 

I. Correspondence - Jean Fox would like to set a date to meet with South Coast Rail at the Forge Pond site to 
show the FHC the finished area and sign. We plan to walk the trail and select a location for the signage. The 
following dates were mutually agreed upon to be presented as available for all members to meet after 4 p.m. 
6/8, 6/9, 6/15 

II. Old Business 

A. #4 South Main St. - no news 
B. Bandstand - Work is in progress on resurfacing the platform floor, rebuilding stairs, repairing rails, and 

walkways and railing at the water's edge. Members were asked to send examples of fences/rails they have 
seen and think would be appropriate along the waters edge. This would need to be done in a timely 
matter to continue the progression of the work. Also Mary would like ideas from members for 
commercial lights for the interior perimeter of the bandstand and flat ceiling lights. 

C. Washburn Road house -The people who were planning on purchasing are no longer interested in the 
property. The property is up for sale once again and may have enough land for two houses. 

III. New Business 
A. Membership - Mary introduced Osee Mallio who is interested in becoming a 

Member of the FHC. Current members were given the opportunity to speak with Osee. 
Chandler made a motion to select Osee Mallios as member of the FHC 
Travis seconded the motion. A vote was taken by the FHC members and Osee Mallio was unanimously 
voted in as a member of the FHC 

B. Funding has been received for the painting of the Schoolhouse exterior as well as a feasibility study for 
needed updates to the Town Hall. Thank you to Rep. Carol Fiola. 

The meeting was then moved to the band stand to allow members to view the progress of the restoration 
work. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jackie Petrouski, FHC Clerk 


